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2010   OFFICERS 

 
President  

Larry Gasperone 
Vice President  

Joe Prorok 
2nd Vice President  

Bill Creato 
Recording Secretary  

Walt Piatek 
Financial Secretary 

Dan Steiner 
Treasurer 

Ed Zbikowski 
 

2010  BOARD of DIRECTORS 
 

Henry Budniak,  Paul Creato, 
Stan Dziomba, John Kwoka, 
John Mojta, Bob Wisniewski 
Rich Kozieja, Bob Lipinski,  

Paul Matyjasik, Tim Popiolek, 
Rich Prorok, Henry Szwak,  

Tom Wisniewski 
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2010  

Meeting Dates 
 

*Board Meets Monthly on the 

1st Monday at 7:00pm 
*(Except September, Meet 

on Last Monday in August) 

 
Membership Meets 

Monthly on the 2nd 

Wednesday at 7:30pm 

VFW Post # 3324 

E. 6th Avenue 

Runnemede, NJ 08078 

CORRESPONDENCE: 
 

POLISH AMERICAN 
CITIZEN’S CLUB 

OF 
CAMDEN COUNTY 

PO BOX 344 
OAKLYN, NJ  08107 

-or- 
Email us at: 

mail@pacc1914.org 

 

President’s Message 
Wesolego Nowego Roku! 

 
Another year has come and gone and I hope that this Newsletter 

finds you healthy and happy. As a club we certainly accomplished a 

lot this past year. We now have a club website on the Internet at:   

http://www.pacc1914.org   Check it out!  
If you have any suggestions to make the club website better, please 

contact me.  
We are planning  a few social events one in the Spring ,the 96th 

Anniversary Social for the Fall and of course the Annual Family 

Picnic on August 21st. The 3 meeting rule for the 2010 Xmas Party 

has been rescinded by a majority vote. Hope To See You There! 
Please try to make a few meetings, or even volunteer to be on one 

of the various club committees. Get Involved! This Is Your Club! 

 

I hope that this New Year is very good to you and your family! 

Dziekuje Bardzo, 

Larry 
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2010 OFFICERS SWORN IN 

 

The PACC is now on the Internet, check it out at:  
http://www.pacc1914.org 

DUES ARE NOW DUE 
 

PACC Membership Dues of 

$15.00 are due and payable by 

January 31, 2010.  
Please send a check payable to 

the PACC now! 

 

Send to: 

Polish American Citizens Club 

PO Box 344 

Oaklyn, NJ 08107-0344 

Father Edward Lipinski with the new PACC Officers  and Board 

Members for 2010 after administering the Oath of Office. 

XMAS PARTY 

RESCHEDULED 
It will be held on Sunday 

March 14, 2010 from 

3:00pm until 7:00pm 
Please hold on to your 

ticket as it is still valid! 
Open Bar, Food and Music 

by the  

“Our Gang Band” 
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IN MEMORIAM 2009 

May They Rest in Peace 

 
Dr. Leonard Zebrowski 

1924-2009 

 

Ted Balabuch  

1930-2009 
            

         

Ed Wdowiarz   

1918-2009 
 

  

              Dr. Raymond Maslowski 

                        1918-2009 
    

                        Bill Wood 

              1951-2009 
Funeral Visitation 

Members meet at the Funeral Home (½) hour after the 

start of the viewing, as reported in the newspaper. 

POLISH AMERICAN CITIZENS’ CLUB  NEWSLETTER 

Sick Report 
Contact Bill Creato at 856-547-9266  

or Walt Piatek at 856-767-4284 “Get Well” 

wishes in the form of a card will mailed. 

 

Sick List 

Stan Honrychs 

Joe Gliwa 

Walt Lyszkiewicz 

Henry Szwak 

Mike Yanzuk 

 

Meeting Speaker’s Schedule 
 

February 10, 2010 

Father Pawel Kryszkiewicz 

Pastor St. Joseph’s Church 

March 10, 2010 

No Speaker Scheduled 

April 14,  2010 

No Speaker Scheduled 

May 12, 2010 

Doug Marshall 

Virtua Health System 

Pinochle Spring Tournament 

Begins January 25, 2010 

 
  

Games start   

at 7:30pm Monday Nights! 

(8:00pm on Board Meeting Nights) 

For more info contact: 

John Mojta, Chairman 

856-234-0143 

 

CORRESPONDENCE: 
 

POLISH AMERICAN 
CITIZEN’S CLUB 

OF 
CAMDEN COUNTY 

PO BOX 344 
OAKLYN, NJ  08107 

-or- 
Email us at: 

mail@pacc1914.org 
 

If you have email, 

please send us a 
message at 

mail@pacc1914.org 
We will add you to our 

email list. 

 

The PACC Newsletter 

Is 

Published 3 times a year 

in 

January, May,  

and 

September 

 

Moving? 

Please let us know in advance 

so that you may continue to 

receive this Newsletter. 

Send notice to: 
POLISH AMERICAN  
CITIZEN’S CLUB 

OF 
CAMDEN COUNTY 

PO BOX 344 
OAKLYN, NJ   08107 

-or- 
Email us at: 

mail@pacc1914.org 

 

Polka Time/Variety Program 

 

<—-with Michael Blichasz 

Tune in every Saturday from 

11 am to Noon on 1540 AM 

WNWR in Philadelphia.  
          Or anytime at: 

www.polishamericancenter.org 
Great Music and Information  in 

the English language. 

Thanks Michael for your support! 

          Dziekuje Bardzo! 

PACC HDTV RAFFLE 
 

32” LCD High Definition Television 
 

Ticket Donation is $5.00 each  

or  

3 Tickets for $10.00 

 

Drawing will take place on March 14, 2010 

At the PACC re-scheduled Xmas Party 

 

Winner Need Not Be Present To Win! 

 

For Tickets and Information 

Please Contact:  

Dan Steiner at 856-468-1215 

Or 

Larry Gasperone at 856-854-4610 

St. Patrick’s Day Beef ‘n Beer 
Saturday March 20, 2010 

7:00pm—11:00pm 
Sponsored by The Men’s and Ladies' Auxiliary 

Of 
Runnemede VFW Post 3324 

Donation: $12.00 
All Proceeds Benefit Our Troops 

For Tickets and Information Contact: 
Larry Gasperone 856-854-4610 

Or 
Bill Creato 856-547-9266 
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95th Anniversary Social 
Our 95th Anniversary Social was held on Sunday afternoon October 18, 2009. The Our Gang Band performed. 
A great time was had by all. A special Thanks to Bob, Tom, and Kevin Wisniewski for the great food, the VFW Post 3324 

for the event and Dan Steiner for putting it all together and making it a huge success! (Pictures below) 

It was Bob Wisniewski’s Birthday...Sto Lat Bob! 

INFORMATION CORNER 

By Bill Creato 

Computer Users; 

Do Not Open E-Mail That Reads: 

Black in The White House  

Or 

Hanging Osama Bin Laden 

Opening This Email will cause damage to your computer. 

 

Phone Users: 

Callers asking to check your phone line, asking you to press 90 and #. 

If you do they will be able to make toll calls using your phone number. 

 

Retirees Age 65 or Older Needing Supplement To Medicare: 

True supplements are Standard, but their cost can vary.  

AARP is approximately $68 more per month than Bankers. 

 

If you need advice or more information, contact Bill Creato. 
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The “Old Neighborhood”  Do  You Remember ? 

Do you any have great memories of the old neighborhood in photographs that you would like to share with fellow 
members in future PACC Newsletters? Like, the Pulaski Day Parade, Street Scenes, Neighborhood Sports, PACC 
Socials, PACC Events, etc. Just as long as it pertains to the “Old Neighborhood”  You may submit them to us.  

We will scan them into a computer file for future newsletters and return the photograph(s) to you unharmed.  
Please contact  Rich Kozieja or Larry Gasperone for more information. 

“Old Neighborhood” Photographs Wanted! 

President Stanley Mojta with Miss Carol Smarzynski who was named 

Miss PACC of 1964. The Club’s Golden Jubilee. (Photo courtesy of John Mojta) 

(Photo Courtesy of John Mojta) 

Left To Right: Ralph Kmiec, Esq., Rt. Rev. Msgr. Arthur B. Strenski, 

Hon. Michel Cieplinski, Asst. Sec of State,  Pres. Stanley Mojta  

PACC Golden Jubilee Dinner October 24, 1964 
(Photo Courtesy of John Mojta) 

(Photo Courtesy of Walt Piatek) 


